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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385

Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
February 2010

  Free Movie - Free Movie in the Park: March 19, 2010 (Friday)
  The new date is Friday night, March 19, 2010.  JaxParks Staff will provide free refreshments that evening.  Plan 

   to bring your blankets and come out to the community park for a movie under the stars.

  Election of 2010 Beachwood Officers 

  At the Jan. 19, 2010 meeting, the votes were unanimous for Lance Litwhiler – President; Peggy Bourne – Vice 

  President;  Jane Bridges – Treasurer and Janis Manners – Secretary
  Annual Spring Yard Sale: April 17, 2010 (Saturday)

  The hours for Beachwood’s annual yard sale will be from 8:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m.  The sale 

   will be advertised in the FL Times Union newspaper.  
  Neighborhoodlink Data For Beachwood
     Information about Beachwood has been available at www.neighborhoodlink.com for quite some time.  Below 
     is a summary of visits to our association’s web site for your information:

                                         Jan 10 
       Dec 9       Nov 9         Oct 9           Sept 9          Aug 9
     (all pages)                           41             110          221           252              93                75     
     Calendar                               3                7              9               9                3                  4

     Discussion                            5              28             45             46              20                33  

     Home Page                         11              37             69             94              31               18 

     Map                                       0                3               6               1               2                  1  

     Meet Your Neighbors            8                0               4              11              0                  0  

     Newsletter                             6                9              10             48             11                 1 

     Our Info                                 5               17             30             20               0                 0 
     Pages & Docs                       3                7              36             11               0                 0   

    As you can see, the web site has visited quite a bit.  I think you will find the new and improved version of  

    neighborhood link easier to use.  If you would like to have some specific data added, please contact Shelia 
    at 645-5980 and let her know or even better come to the next monthly meeting and convey your request. 
    Position To Fill
    We are asking for a volunteer to be the Assistant Editor for the Beachwood Breeze.  At the present time, the
    editor of the monthly newsletters also posts the neighborhoodlink information.  This volunteer is also the
    Secretary of the BCA and could certainly use some help with all the administrative duties like writing, copying and
    distributing the newsletters.  It is easy to get “burned out” when so much responsibility rests with one person.
    So, if you have extra time and would like to help make a difference where you live, please volunteer to help
    especially if you have computer skills.
 Distributor Request Answered

 We have a volunteer to pass out the newsletter on Beachwood Blvd. and Albatross (24 
 homes) once a month.  Thank you so much for stepping up to help.

 Distributor Needed for Mangrove Avenue (28 homes)

 It would be appreciated if someone could take the place of the current distributor.   The current distributor already

 volunteers to attend the ShAdCo meetings to represent Beachwood and many other tasks throughout the year. 
 If you are willing to pass out the newsletter once a month on Mangrove, please call Shelia at 645-5980 and she 
 can contact the editor.

 Information from Dr. Falbo  

 Dr. Falbo is scheduling meetings between the city, River Region, and UNF to work out the details of the project

 (getting our community center reopened).  
 Retirement Congratulations to Bob Bridges

 In March, Bob will begin his well deserved retirement.  We all wish him many happy days ahead with plenty of 
 good times with family and friends.
 =      =     =     =     =     =     =     =     =      =      =      =      =      =      =      =      =      =      =  
 Next Civic Association Meeting: Tuesday, February 16, 2010 inside Community Center.
